
 

 

10 August 2020 

ARTC REF# 5-0000-240-EAP-00-LT-0085 

Erica can den Honert 

Director – Infrastructure Management  

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

12 Darcy Square 

Parramatta NSW 22150 

Dear Erica,  

Inland Rail – Parkes to Narromine (SSI 7475) – Operation Deliverables  

ARTC refers to previous correspondence dated 4 August 2020 (ARTC REF: 5-0000-240-EAP-00-LT-

0074), where ARTC provided information regarding the staging of operations under the Inland Rail - 

Parkes to Narromine Conditions of Approval (SSI 7475) (CoA). 

As construction is nearing completion on the Parkes to Narromine Project, ARTC is pleased to provide 

the following two documents to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment for information:  

• Parkes to Narromine Pre-Operation Compliance Report (5-0000-240-EEC-00-RP-0003_1) in 

accordance with CoA A30; and  

• Parkes to Narromine Operational Staging Report (5-0000-240-EEC-00-RP-0004_1) in 

accordance with CoA A10.  

Please note that although these reports were previously submitted for information prior to the staged 

operation of North-West Connection, the above revisions have been very substantial revised and 

therefore have been submitted as new documents.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Roisin Feeney (Senior Environment Advisor- P2N) at 

rfeeney@artc.com.au if you require any additional information.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Colin Forde 

Project Director – P2N  
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